KBJS May 2025 Newsletter

"Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a light unto my path." Psalm 119:105

Thank you for your gift of \$_____

Summer Bible Reading for Kids

Summer will be here before we know it!! It's time for a break for teachers, parents and the students! But, when it comes to Bible Study we are never really on "break".

Summer vacation provides many opportunities for our children to learn more about the Bible, such as Vacation Bible School (VBS). But what about age appropriate individual study or family devotions? This would be a great time to instill the importance of individual quiet, daily time with the Lord; a practice that will, prayerfully, last a lifetime.

There are many sites and fun studies online. You can also find devotional books at your local Christian bookstore. How about picking a verse or passage for the family to memorize each week? Keep a chart and see what everyone can learn over a summer. Perhaps study a book of the Bible as a family.

Make this summer one that is FUN, restful and God-honoring by studying more about Him and His Word.

Psalm 119:9-16



Do you follow us on Facebook? We try to share a lot of scripture, updates and encouragement there. We'd love to interact with

you. Please follow us; comment, and keep in touch with us at our page. https://www.facebook.com/KBJSRadio



Do you have email?

At KBJS we strive to be good stewards with the financial gifts God blesses us with through you. One way we can do that is by emailing the newsletter rather than printing and mailing a hard copy to you.

If you would like to begin receiving the newsletter via email, but still want to get a return envelope to mail in your financial gift for KBJS Wendy can send you an envelope with 12 return envelopes inside, so you have one for each month. Another option is to begin giving via automatic draft which processes on the 18th each month. Wendy can email you the form, or you can access it at our website.

If you would like to begin receiving the newsletter via email, please send your email address to wendy@kbjs.org and she will take care of it.

HE IS LORD!

Worship the Lord in Singing

Every Saturday from Noon to 6:00 pm KBJS 90.3 FM

